
 

 

Our Ref: CMN056/AR 
 
26 January 2017 
 
 
XXXXX 

 
 
Dear XXXX,  
 
PLANNING CONSULTATION FOR UPGRADE OF TELECOMMUNICATIONS EQUIPMENT AT 100 
CHALKS FARM ROAD, REGENTS PARK, CAMDEN, LONDON, NW1 8AN 
 
We are planning consultants retained by MBNL to submit planning applications on behalf 
of H3G UK Limited and EE Limited, who recently entered into a network sharing 
agreement.  
 
A proposed scheme has been drawn up for the upgrade of telecommunications 
equipment at 100 Chalks Farm Road, Regents Park, Camden, which we believe is close to 
your school.  Enclosed are drawings CMN056 – ANGLO SCOTTISH – 001, 002, 003, 004, 005, 
and 007. The proposed scheme comprises: 
 
‘Swap out of the existing flagpole antenna, the installation of a new Alpha 12 port 
trisector, MHA’s, DUO cabinet (1200 x 7500 x 2190) and associated work’s.  
 
The building which we are planning to locate the upgrade equipment is Grade II* listed 
because of its physical attachment to the Grade II* listed Roundhouse.  The site is also 
located within the Regents Park Conservation Area. As such, a sensitive proposal has 
been drawn up. The existing flagpole will be replaced with a new Alpha 12 port trisector. 
The existing cabinet will be replaced with a new DUO cabinet.   
 
As mobile phone use grows – more than 90% of the population now owns a mobile phone 
– customers expect to be able to use their mobiles and tablets in all locations, as they 
have become intrinsic to our personal and professional lives.   
 
Health and safety is at the very heart of the way H3G conduct their business and they are 
very conscious of their responsibility to local communities and others affected by their 
business. 
 
Therefore, H3G will provide an ICNIRP certificate, which states that the installation 
complies with the health and safety standards.  
 
In order to give you time to send your comments to us, H3G have made a commitment to 
allow at least 14 days before any application is submitted to the local planning authority. 
This 14-day period starts from the date at the top of this letter. 
 



 

gva.co.uk 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Alice Routledge 
on 0161 956 4005 or alice.routledge@gva.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Alice Routledge  
Senior Planner 
GVA Grimley Ltd. 
For and on behalf of H3G 
 
 


